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Dear Families,  

We are grateful to the Parish Hall for allowing us use of their car park. Please see some information 
below on the use of the car park.   

Terms of Use   

• The car park can be used for the ‘drop off’ of school children from nursery and reception years 
1 and 2 between 08.15 and 09.15 and at school pick up time  

•  All families must park their cars carefully on the left- and right-hand side of the car park and 
must never park in the centre of the car park.  

•  If the car park is full, families must find alternative parking that is legal and respectful of local 
neighbours.   

•  Thurlestone Parish Hall accepts no liability for any damage or injury caused by any member 
of the public or family during the use of the Parish Hall Car Park.  

• All car park users must act with civility.  

Escalation  

What happens if rules concerning the acceptable use of the car park are not being met?  

• A log of concerns will be kept for review.  

• If required, a meeting will be held  

• The Parish Hall Committee chair and the Headteacher of Thurlestone primary school will 
ensure that all concerns are reviewed quarterly   

Once again, many thanks for your support as we work in partnership with the Parish Hall,  

Miss Coombe   

 
 


